
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are excited to announce our upcoming Bake Sale to raise funds for our school's activities and 

programs! 

Event Details: 

• Date: Saturday, March 15, 2024 

• Time: 10:00 AM - 2:00 PM 

• Location: School Gymnasium 

We would greatly appreciate your support in making our bake sale a success. Please consider 

donating baked goods such as cookies, cupcakes, or any other treats. All contributions will help 

us reach our fundraising goals. 

How to Help: 

1. Sign up to donate baked goods by filling out the attached form. 

2. Volunteer to help set up or sell items during the bake sale. 

3. Spread the word! Tell friends and family to join us. 

Thank you for your continued support of our school community. Together, we can make a 

difference! 

Contact Information: 

If you have any questions, please contact us at schoolfundraising@email.com. 

Sincerely, 

The Fundraising Committee 


